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Monday, 15 August 2022 

From the Principal 
Wow, how can it be Week 5 already? Time certainly flies 
when you've had an extended break. I'd like to thank Mr 
Potts and our school team for keeping everything flowing 
smoothly, allowing me to take a family break to celebrate 
my mum's 80th birthday in North Queensland. It was very 
hard to leave the beautiful warm weather with beach 
swims every morning to return to cold, rain and wind. 
However, it's lovely to be back at work with smiling kids 
and amazing staff.  
 
PBL Acknowledgement Day - Disney Dress Up 
Friday 19th August 
Wow! What a great achievement for our students, earning 
another PBL Acknowledgement Day so soon. This Friday 
our kids will be able to dress as their favourite Disney 
character. Our staff are sure to join in too. I can’t wait to 
see everyone’s costumes.  
 
Road Safety 
Could all parents please talk to their children about road 
safety, making sure they know to look before crossing the 
road and only crossing when safe or at a crossing if 
available. Last week two of our young students walked 
straight across the road in front of a car. Thankfully the 
driver was alert and mindful. Teachers will be addressing 
this in classrooms, but please make it be part of the 
conversations at home too.  
 
National Science Week 
This week we immerse our students in science in various 
forms. Each stage will be participating on separate days of 
the week. Keep an eye out for some photos on our social 
media.  
 
We have still got lots coming up before the end of the 
term. Along with our move to the library from the 
Administration Block, we are certainly very busy (as 
usual). 
 
Enjoy the week, 
 
Donna Stackman 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Calendar - Term 3 
Week 5 – Science Week 
Wednesday 17th August  Cut off day for payment for 

Hunter Valley Wildlife Park 
Thursday 18thAugust TASH Homework Club 
Friday 19th August  Disney Dress Up Day! 

Assemblies: 
K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 

Week 6 – Book Week – Dreaming with eyes open 
Thursday 25th August TASH Homework Club 
Friday 26th August Book week parade 10.00am 
Week 7 
Wednesday  31st August Stage 1 Excursion 

Father’s Day Stall 
Thursday 1st September Father’s Day Stall 

TASH Homework Club 
Friday 2nd September Father’s Day Breakfast 

Assemblies: 
K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 

Week 8 
Thursday 8th September R U OK Day 

TASH Homework Club 
Friday 9th September  Assemblies: 

K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 
Week 9 
Mon 12th – Thurs 15th Sept Stage 3 Canberra Excursion 
Friday 16th September Maitland High School 

transition 

Respect Responsibility Excellence 
Term 3 Week 5 
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PBL FOCUS – WEEK 5 
 
“I can keep my hands and feet 

to myself” 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Cricket Coaching Sessions 
We are extremely fortunate to have Tenambit-Morpeth 
Cricket Club to attend our school to offer cricket sessions 
to our Stage 2 and Stage 3 students on the 17th August. 
 
The Cricket Sessions will include: 
(All Equipment Supplied by TMCC) 
Batting Skills (Correct Technique & Running Drills) 
Bowling Skills (Stance & Target Drills) 
Fielding Skills (Throwing & Accuracy Drills) 
Short form game formats 
Plenty of giveaway merchandise and stickers on the day. 

 

 

 

 
Book Week 
Throughout Week 6 we will be celebrating our love of 
reading and stories with Book Week! The theme for this 
year is ‘Dreaming with Eyes Open’ so we have lots of 
dreamy activities planned for classrooms throughout the 
week. Book Week will culminate with a Book Week parade 
at 10am on Friday 26th of August. We would love to see all 
of our students showing their love of reading by dressing 
up as their favourite character or author and showing us 
how fun reading can be!  

Parents are invited to attend our parade and stay for a  
picnic lunch afterwards.  This is a BYO lunch, and parents 
are asked to bring their own blanket. 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
Hot Chocolates now available from 

the canteen for $1.00 at 
lunch and recess 

(Not available for Friday recess) 
 
 

Disney Dress Up Day! 
Congratulations Tenambit, we have 

reached 2500 Tenners! 
To celebrate we will be having a  

Disney Dress Up day. 
When: Friday 19th August 
Come dressed in your best  
Fairy tale/Disney costume. 

REMINDER 
 

Stage 1 Excursion to Hunter Valley 
Wildlife Park – cut off for payments and 

notes is this Wednesday 17th August  
by 3.00pm. 

NO LATE PAYMENTS OR NOTES CAN 
BE ACCEPTED. 



Stage 3 Update 

 This term, Stage 3 have been 
busy learning about 

Government ready for our 
Canberra excursion in Week 9. 
We have also been researching 

animals in order to create 
informative texts, practising our 

math skills in Ninja Groups, 
creating artworks and getting 
creative with body percussion 

beats in music! 



From the Office 
If sending cash in with your child to make a payment at 
the office, please ensure you send the correct money as 
we do not carry a float. 
 
Our preferred payment option is via our online payment 
system on our website.  Please go to the Tenambit Public 
School website and click on the blue ‘Make a Payment’ tab 
along the top. 
 
Follow the instructions and enter your payment details 
etc.  Please note, you are not required to enter the 
student registration number. Contact the office if you 
need assistance or have any enquiries. Thank you. 
 
Please note when paying by EFTPOS at the school office, 
there is a minimum transaction amount of $10.00 due to 
fees charged to the school.   
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

COLLECTING STUDENTS FROM 
SCHOOL FOR APPOINTMENTS 

When picking your child up early from school for 
appointments, please aim to collect them before 

or after lunch/recess if possible.  

As students need to be paged during these times, 
they often do not hear the page from the office 

and it can take considerable time to locate them in 
the playground.   

Lunch runs from 11.15am to 11.55am 
Recess runs from 1.55pm to 2.25pm   

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 



 
 

 
 



 

 

ASSEMBLIES - FRIDAY 
 

K-2        12.00pm 
 

3-6        1.30pm 


